
 

 

 

June 17, 2020 

Vista Woods Care Center completed another COVID-19 surveillance test for all residents who have not 

previously tested positive. All of those again returned being negative. We do continue to care for 9 

residents in-house who remain in isolation. We do hope that number will continue to decline with more 

recoveries expected in the upcoming week. 

An employee of the facility did report he/she did test positive today and another is off work with new 

on-set symptoms. This becomes concerning to us as the State has reopened.  We continue to screen all 

employees before and after their shifts and require them to wear the proper PPE.  

Public visitation continues to be restricted at the facility. CDC and Public Health have issued a 3-Phase 

approach to reopening all nursing facilities. It does not appear that Vista Woods will be moving onto the 

next phase anytime soon. Please continue to look for new updates on the website as changes occur. 

Thank you for your patience and continued support. 

(end) 
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